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From: Christine Cattle 
Sent: 19 October 2016 12:27
To: Planning
Subject: 6/2016/1068/FULL 

Sent from my iPad
I would like to object to the A3 cafe/restaurant as being in close proximity the noise in the evenings would be very 
unfavourable for me also in my opinion Cuffley has plenty of coffee shops,cafe's&restaurants.
From Christine Cattle flat 12 Bridge House,Station road,Cuffley EN6 4HG




